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12th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week we have our Bikeability sessions for year six starting on Monday (15th March). 
Here are a final few pieces of information beforehand: 
 
- External staff will be supervising and leading these sessions outside in liaison with their 
class teachers and that there will be a social distance of 2m kept at all times along with 
other agreed safety measures. 
 
- All children must bring in their helmet - without a helmet, they won't be able to participate. 
 
- Children must bring their own bikes into school unless you have asked for them to borrow 
a bike.  
 
- If your child has a high-vis jacket, please can that be brought in on Monday morning too. 
Please can high-vis jackets be named. 
 
- As children have been advised to wear their trainers for these sessions, they are welcome 
to wear their trainers to school all week to save them constantly changing. 
 
- Each day next week, 6W will leave their bikes on the left hand side of the sensory garden; 
6L to leave their bikes on the right hand side of the sensory garden and 6C to leave their 
bikes by the adventure playground. Each designated area will be signed accordingly. 
 
- Children do not need to bring a bike lock to secure their bike on the school site however 
they do need to take their bike home at the end of each day. Bikes are not to be stored on 
the school site overnight. 
 
- The Bikeability training is a progressive scheme of learning with children progressing from 
the playground on Monday to the local roads during the week. Any children not deemed 
safe to progress onto the roads yet, will remain on the school playground to continue with 
their training. 
 
- We have also been asked by the cycling trainers, that parents/carers do a check of their 
child's bike throughout the week to ensure the bike continues to be safe to use i.e. tyres 
pumped. 
 
Kind Regards, 

The Year 6 Team 

 
 
 

mailto:adminoffice@hiltingbury-jun.hants.sch.uk

